From: Chris Gekas

To: Beverly Duffy
Date: 1/15/08 2:55 PM
Subject: Fwd: NO SMART THERMOSTATS

>>> Shelley Connors <ccin@earthlink.net> 1/13/2008 9:16 AM >>>
The government, much less the electric companies, have no right to dictate the temperatures at which we keep our
homes or offices.

Allowing people to opt out of the program is not the solution. Kill the entire program and idea. It is none of your
business.

In fact, until I read the article about this, I didn't even know there was a California Energy Commission. Talk about a
government that's gotten way too big! We don't need your commission or your ideas.

Shelley Connors
Foster City, CA



